
 

TRAINING – CRIMINAL JUSTICE REFORMS 

In October 2017 the NSW Government passed a range of legislation to reform the criminal justice system. The 

changes are substantial and include: 

1. Encouraging early appropriate guilty pleas (‘EAGP’) 

2. Sentencing reforms 

3. Parole reforms 

4. Reforms to the management of high risk sex and violent offenders 

We will be providing one day of free training to legal practitioners appearing for defendants across NSW on the 

following dates: 

DATE LOCATION 

12 March Burwood 

13 March Blacktown 

15 March Tamworth 

16 March Parramatta 

19 March Liverpool; 
Dubbo 

21 March Wollongong 

23 March Nowra 

26 March Penrith 

28 March Coffs Harbour 

4 April Central Sydney 

5 April Wagga Wagga 

6 April Central Sydney; 
Parramatta 

9 April Central Sydney 

11 April Orange 

12 April Campbelltown 

13 April Central Sydney; 
Parramatta 

16 April Sutherland 

19 April Central Sydney 

20 April Lismore 

23 April Newcastle 

24 April Central Sydney 

26 April Gosford 

27 April Port Macquarie 

30 April Central Sydney 

2 May Moree 

4 May Central Sydney 

7 May Central Sydney 

17 May Albury 

 

Registration is essential and places are strictly limited.  These sessions are now available for registration on the 

Legal Aid NSW Learning Management System via this link. If you wish to attend, please attend the website, search 

for “EAGP” and register as soon as possible as places are capped for each session.  

Please contact us at eagpreform@legalaid.nsw.gov.au if you have any questions about the training. 

https://learning.legalaid.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:eagpreform@legalaid.nsw.gov.au

